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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I ride motorcycles for both pleasure and commuting. 
 
The thought of self-driving vehicles being permitted on Australian roads absolutely terrifies me. 
 
It is bad enough that self-driving vehicles are less than reliable when it comes to detecting cyclists 
and motorcyclists, but the driver complacency encouraged by this so-called technology can only be 
described as egregious. 
 
These things should be forever banned from Australian roads. 
 
If I am ever struck by a self-driving vehicle, I will sue each of the manufacturer, the distributor and 
the owner for their net value plus ten dollars. 
 
If I am killed by a self-driving vehicle, my family will take that same legal action. 
 

 
Most sincerely 
Paul Wilson 
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